
Hyogo Prefecture

1. At 10:45 a.m. on Thursday, July 31, 2025, the Japan Meteorological 

Agency lifted all tsunami advisories that had been issued in Hyogo 

Prefecture.

2. Thank you for taking timely and appropriate action to protect 

yourselves, including evacuating to safe locations. We appreciate 

your cooperation.

3. Please continue to stay informed by checking updates on tsunami and 

other relevant disaster information.
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